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Street Work To Begin in Falls City
(KLZA)-- Herzog Contracting will be milling and overlaying asphalt on Barada Street from 16th to

27th Street, beginning Wednesday, October 14th.

Residents are asked not to park on Barada Street between 16th and 27th beginning Wednesday, until
the work in completed which should be by the end of the week.
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